
Community Update
Thursday, April 18, 2024

Doors Open 5:30 PM
Program Starts at 6:00 PM

Chesapeake Grove Intergenerational Center
Delmarva Community Services

108 Chesapeake Street, Cambridge, MD
Event will also be live streamed

(links for streaming will be provided 48 hours before the event)

Join members of the CWDI Board, staff, and expert consultants as they 
present the facts about what is and is not currently planned for 
Cambridge Harbor and discuss the processes they are using to keep the 
project moving forward. The development of Cambridge Harbor is clearly 
one of the most significant economic development projects the region 
will experience in the next decade. 

If you have specific questions you would like to be addressed by 
the CWDI Team, please send them to info@cwdimd.org before 

close of business on April 15th. 

To learn more about CWDI and 
Cambridge Harbor Visit: 
https://cambridgeharbor.org/
or scan QR Code


